
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

To give way to our University’s annual celebration of the Institutional Recollection, Mass for the 
Solemnity of St. Ignatius of Loyola, and Service Awards Ceremony, please be informed that there 
will be no classes for the Basic Education Unit—Grade School, Junior High School, and Senior High 
School on Wednesday, July 30, 2025. 

All faculty and staff are warmly encouraged to be present and participate fully in this important 
institutional gathering. It is a special opportunity for the community to come together in prayer, 
thanksgiving, and recognition of our colleagues’ dedicated service. 

Please also note that Thursday, July 31, 2025, is a non-working and non-class day in observance 
of the Feast of St. Ignatius of Loyola. 

Thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 

 

(sgd) MR. JEFFREY O. JALANI, MS, MDM 

Vice President for Basic Education 
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